
The Department of Business Administration participates in PhD In 
Business Administration curriculum review workshop. 

 

The Department of Business Administration participated in PhD in Business Administration curriculum review 
workshop at Utalii Workshop on 10th October 2014 

The Dean School of Business, Dr. Josiah Aduda welcomed stakeholders and Ph.D Resource persons. In his opening 
remarks he congratulated the staff and the stakeholders present for the sacrifice made in creating time to attend the 
workshop. 

Present from the Department were:  

 Dr. Munyoki Justus Mulwa 

 Prof. Aosa Evans  

 Prof Kobonyo Peter O  

 Prof. Ogutu Martin 

 Dr. Kinoti Mary Wanjiru 

 Dr .Munjuri Mercy Gacheri  

 Dr .Zachary Bolo Awino 

 Dr. Gathungu James Muchiri 

http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/jmmunyoki/biocv
http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/631
http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/2251
http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/2131
http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/33503
http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/33196
http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/33268
http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/1300

